SHIMIZU & DAIGO

PATENT & TRADEMARK ATTORNEYS

PHONE: 81-3-3243-1245 KYODO BLDG.{SHOWA) TELEFAX:81-3-3246-2049
1-3-8, NIHONBASHI-HONCHO
CHUO-KU, TOKYO 103-0023

JAPAN e-mail: byh11411@nifty.com

WE ARE SAFE!
Dear Colleague

As you may know, on March 11, 2011, the north east area of Japan was attacked by a
disastrous earthquake and tsunami caused thereby and many people have been sacrificed.
Fortunately, however, all members of our firm and their families are safe. Our business is being as

usual.

Taking this opportunity, we sincerely express our thanks for the warmest sympathy and help

— %4

Tetsuo Shimizu

being be offered by people all over the world.




